
                                           

Temple Friends!  

Social Action volunteers needed! 

Our Temple community has a wonderful opportunity to 
participate with other faith communities in Habitat for 
Humanity’s 2024 interfaith home building project on 

Sunday, August 4, from 8am-11:30 am.  Habitat for 
Humanity has allotted 12-15 spots for our group for exterior 

home tasks which may include tasks relating to home siding, 
painting, wall panels, and outdoor steps.  

All volunteers are welcome, but minors under the age of 16 
must be accompanied by a parent or guardian.  No 

construction experience is required.  The work will be 
supervised by Habitat staff and other skilled volunteers. 

If you would like to volunteer, please contact Rachele 
Hjelmaas at rhjelmaas@gmail.com or 515-419-5388 no 

later than Sunday, July 21, for more information. 
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